
GSEP Shop News – July 2024
All GSEP Shops will be closed on Thursday July 4 through Saturday July 6 for  
the Independence Day holiday. Regular hours will resume on Monday July 8.

The newest badges  
are here! First Aid for  

Brownies through Ambassadors 
have been undated and have a 

new badge design. Look for the 
new badges in stores this month. 

All GSEP shops complete a  
physical inventory every August:

Jane Seltzer will be closed  
Saturday August 10.

Shelly Ridge will be closed  
Monday August 19.

Valley Forge will be closed  
Saturday August 24.

Dates subject to change; watch 
the shops page at www.gsep.org

Have a Cadette, Senior or  
Ambassador who wants to earn 

Service to Girl Scouts hours? We’re 
looking for volunteers to help with 

inventory. Shifts are 9:30am-1pm or 
1:30-4pm. Snacks and water will be 

provided. Email shop@gsep.org with 
your name and shift request. 

Jane Seltzer: August 8 and 9 (first 
shift only on Friday)

Shelly Ridge: August 15 and 16 (first 
shift only on Friday)

Valley Forge: August 23 and 24 (first 
shift only on Saturday)

GSEP Shops are hiring! 

We’re looking for a part  
time associate who is over 21  

and available evenings  
and weekends to support our  

Mobile Shop and traditional stores. 
Find out more and apply here:

https://bit.ly/Part-Time- 
Retail-Associate

Is your Troop getting  
together this summer? Find 
a patch to match your sun in 
the fun activities! Peruse the 
catalog of patches available 
for special order here and 

email your order to  
shop@gsep.org.  

All patches $1.75 each. 

Day Campers at Valley Forge  
and Shelly Ridge visit the  

Trading Post once during the 
camp week. Parents, you can 
also shop with your camper 

Tuesdays-Fridays after pickup! 
Day Campers at Mountain 

House: Luella the Trading Post 
is at camp Wednesdays for 
camper shopping and after 

pickup with a different  
selection of merch each week!

Plan ahead so you don’t miss anything from Shops this year! Take a minute to join  
our Stack TeamApp group (GSEP Shops) or friend us on Facebook (GSEP Retail) and  

you’ll get every last minute shop notification, info on new merch and much more.  

https://patchcatalog.com/

